
January 6, 2021  

Regarding Latimer Road Spirit Wear Hoodies 

We have noticed that some of the Youth Hoodies on our 

last Spirit Wear order have had some sizing discrepancies.  

If you have found that your child’s hoodie is unusually 

small, please contact the office by Friday, Jan 8th.  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Office  

604-576-9184 


